Caroline Turner
Director of UK Lawyers For Israel (UKLFI)
Ludgate House, 107-111 Fleet Street, London EC4A 2AF

United Kingdom

August 10", The Hague

Dear Ms. Turner,

Thank you for your letter, dated August 4th 2020, and for your ongoing engagement and detailed
information in relation to the Dutch support to Union of Agricultural Work Committees (UAWC).

We take note of the points you raise - both in your letter as well as in the updated report - and
will ensure that these deliberations will be addressed in the pending external review.

Furthermore, regarding your questions about this external investigation, please note that at this
point there is no further information available on who will carry out the review, as we are still in
the process of selecting eligible candidates, nor on the time frame.

Thank you again,

Yours sincerely

Geoffrey van Leeuwen
Director, North Africa and Middle-East Department




